
 
	

Dear Parent or Guardian: 
 
This summer, students who need to recover course credits will have the opportunity to attend 
summer school on June 11, 12, 13, 14, 18, 19, 20, 21, 25, 26, 27 and 28 from Monday - Thursday (no 
school on Friday’s), for 3.5 hours each morning, tentatively from 7:30 am to 11:00 am. 
 
Summer school will permit students to work in the APEX credit recovery program, in individual 
classes online, at a self-directed pace.  If students require only one recovery and they are able to 
complete their work in a timely manner, the student will not have to return once they have 
completed their course.  Students who need more than one recovery should plan to stay for all 
twelve mornings so that they can complete as many recoveries as possible.  The summer school 
program is very rigorous and takes a lot of dedication.  
 
Students who attend will be required to abide by the following: 

☐	Summer School ESY is only for students who are off track and have failed one or more 
courses.  Students will be repeating a course that they previously failed. 
☐	My student will be able to attend each date listed above.  Please do not register if you are 
going on vacation during some of these dates. 
☐	My student will turn their cell phone, iPad, and other electronic devices in to the classroom 
teacher at the beginning of the session each day and will not ask to have these items 
returned to them until the end of the session each day. 
☐	My student understands that the program will be computer-based learning, but there will 
also be written work that must be completed at home each afternoon. 
☐	My student understands that he/she must complete a minimum amount of work each day 
in order to complete the course.  If my student does not keep pace during the first week, my 
student may be dismissed from the program so that a student on the wait list can be given 
the seat. 
☐	Students must be awake, engaged, and working on APEX at all times. 
☐	No web surfing, search engines, music streaming or video websites:  Only the APEX website 
may be used. 
☐	Students who search for answers online will be dismissed from the program immediately 
and will not receive credit for their course. 
☐	The APEX program is NOT certified for NCAA athletes.  If your student plans to attend a 
college or university as an NCAA athlete, this summer program is not for your student, and 
you should not register. 
☐	All Pasco County rules and policies must be followed, including the dress code. 
-If students are not adhering to the expectations, and/or miss two sessions, the student will 
not be permitted to continue with the program, and their spot will be given to a student on 
our waiting list.  This course of study is not for every student.  If this program does not work with 
your summer plans, online courses are available via Pasco eSchool this summer. 
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For this program we will be able to provide twelve days of bus transportation. At this time, we are 
waiting to hear from transportation services to know exactly what time the morning sessions will 
start and end.  Specific bus locations and times of drop-off/pick up will be communicated as soon 
as we have the information from the transportation office.  It is very important that your contact 
information below is legible and accurate! 
 
By signing below, you are in agreement that your student will participate in the APEX summer 
school program for the 2018 Extended School Year, and that your student will abide by all rules and 
attendance policies.  If you plan to be out of town during some of the dates listed above, please 
have your child enroll in eSchool, instead of attending summer school. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Sunlake High School Administration 
 

 
You may register on our school website, or by returning this form. 
You will find a copy of this letter on our school website so that you have it for the agreements, the 
dates and times. 
Letter:  http://slhs.pasco.k12.fl.us/ 
Register online if you prefer: http://slhs.pasco.k12.fl.us/mform/view.php?id=37269 

 
 

 
Printed Student Name: _________________________________________ Student #: ___________________ 
 
Student Grade Level during 2017-2018 school year:  9th ____       10th ____        11th ____       12th ____ 
 
Student Signature: _________________________________________________ Date: ___________________ 
 
Printed Parent Name: ___________________________________________   
 
Parent Signature: ______________________________________________ 
 
Parent Contact Number: __________________________________ 
 
Parent E-mail: _______________________________________   

 
My child needs bus transportation for Extended School Year:					☐	Yes	 				☐	No	
 
Address for bus transportation: _______________________________________________________________ 
 

By completing this form, you and your student agree to all terms set forth above. 
 

Return completed form to guidance 
 

Priority Recommended course(s) to be recovered, to be completed by 
your guidance counselor 

Semester 

#1	 	 	

#2	 	 	


